
February 17, 2022 

 

Mr. Steenson, 

 

The City of Lee's Summit will be able to approve your building permit conditionally based on the BZA 

approval of the deck variance you are requesting. Please sign this correspondence as your 

acknowledgement of the conditional approval.  Should the BZA deny the variance request for the 

uncovered deck setback, the plot plan shall be revised so the uncovered deck is brought into compliance 

with the 25’ rear yard setback. 

Thank you, 

Andrea Sessler 

Permit Technician 

City of Lee’s Summit 
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______________
Bill Steenson




